
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

August 2023 

8/9: Dry Creek Levee Accreditation Site Visit. I met with consultants from MBK 
Engineers and Mead & Hunt to inspect levees and facilities for the Dry Creek 
levee system. Topics of groups discussions included ongoing O&M practices and 
pipe inspections. 

8/11: Central Valley Flood Protection Board meeting. I attended this meeting 
to hear a presentation encroachment enforcement and delegated authority to 
pursue enforcement given to LMAs. 

8/11: American River Flood Control District – District Public Hearing. The 
District held Public Meeting #3 to discuss the process to adopt by-district election 
maps. Revisions to the draft map were discussed. 

8/18: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized item consisted of an application to 
the State’s Flood Maintenance Assistance Program grant for FY 23/24. 

8/30: USACE Levee Inspection Training Presentation. I met with participants 
of a national U.S. Army Corps of Engineers training session on levee inspection. 
I briefed the group on the role of ARFCD in the State-Federal levee system and 
our unique challenges being an urban levee agency.  
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